
 
 
 
 

 

January 28, 2016 
 

PRODUCT MATURITY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear CTI Customer, 
 
CTI announces the maturity of the 2510 125VDC Power Supply for 2500 Series® Programmable Controller 
Systems.  This product is directly replaced by the 2512 75W AC/DC Power Supply.  The 2512 supports 
operation using AC or DC voltage input.  For complete specification on the 2512, see the Product Bulletin. 
 
The 2510 is matured effective immediately, and all future applications should use 2512 instead. Due to 
availability of components we cannot provide repairs on 2510, but an exchange program is available for 
replacing failed 2510’s with 2512’s. 
  
IMPORTANT NOTE: this maturity announcement affects 2510 only.  All other 2500 Series® power supplies 
including 2512, 2512-A, 2513, and 2515-A are not affected.  
 
If you have questions about this maturity announcement, please contact CTI or your CTI Preferred 
Automation Partner. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Robert Peck 
Senior Vice President 
Control Technology Inc. 
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